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Canandaigua- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently opened an office in the City of
Canandaigua to better serve residents of Ontario County and the Finger Lakes region.  In
addition to the City and Town of Canandaigua, Senator Nozzolio also represents the City
and Town of Geneva, as well as the towns of Gorham, Hopewell, Farmington, Phelps,
Manchester, Seneca, the Village of Clifton Springs, Shortsville, Phelps, Manchester and
part of Rushville. The office is located at 15 Bristol Street in Canandaigua and can be
reached by calling 1-585-393-9765.

Joining Senator Nozzolio for the ribbon cutting were from left to right: John Garvey,
Ontario County Administrator, Gary Baxter, Ontario County Treasurer; Alison Grems,
President and CEO of the Canandaigua Chamber of Commerce; John Lynch, owner of



Lynch’s Furniture; Phil Povero, Ontario County Sheriff; Doug Finch, Chief of Staff for
Assemblyman Brian Kolb; Ellen Polimeni, Mayor of the City of Canandaigua;
Matthew Hoose, Ontario County Clerk; and Dr. Barbara Risser, President of Finger Lakes
Community College


